B. Chow

3730-20 / BV 1B 19

From: Brian Chow

Sent: Tuesday, June 25, 2019 2:04 PM

To: Lyle Deines

Cc: Sylvia Stephens

Subject: RE: Aldergrove Drive (61387?) development input

From: Lyle Deines

Sent: June 25, 2019 1:09 PM

To: Brian Chow

Subject: Aldergrove Drive (6138?) development input

Hello Brian,

| received a letter about a garage development on my street, | believe at 6138 Aldergrove Drive. My home is at 6151
Aldergrove Drive.

| would like to state that | have no objection to the intentions described in the letter which | received.

Lyle Deines





